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Young Voices, O2 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has a place on the Young Voices trip on Monday 16th January.  

 

Please note: interest in this year’s event has been high and we are oversubscribed. Please help your child to 

remember to attend choir rehearsals on both Wednesday and Friday lunchtimes as I will be reserving the right to 

offer their space to a child on my reserve list should they be missing rehearsals without good reason.  

 

Payments due: 

The fee of £27 for coach travel has been added to your Eduspot account and a further fee for £15 has been added 

for those who requested a T-Shirt.  

 

If you wish to order tickets for the concert they are priced at £25 and can be bought through the school. Please 

complete and return the order form and the fee will be added to your Eduspot account. 

 

*Payments will be made live this week.  Please make these payments as soon as possible so that we can secure the 

coach.  

* Please make T-shirt and concert ticket payments must be made by Friday 14th October so that we do not miss our 

ordering deadline.  

 

I will be in touch shortly, with details for accessing online music and lyric videos so your child can continue to 

practice the songs and dance moves at home.  

 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Davis 
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